Dear Cat Clinic Clients:

We are so grateful that you entrust us with the care of your beloved feline friends. We have
dedicated our lives to taking care of them and hope to continue to do so for many years.
COVID-19 has thrown a huge wrench into the way we are able to practice and keep our busi-
ness open. We are considered an “essential business” and we are proud of this. During this
time, we have stayed open, but we have had to implement new policies and change the way
we can see appointments in an effort to keep you and ourselves safe. Scheduling appoint-
ments, checking your cat in and out, and making sure you get the information you need is tak-
ing longer and for that, we respectfully request your patience.

Our wellness visits, surgeries and dental procedures are being scheduled out weeks in ad-
vance. Our staff is working twice as hard and we are exhausted. While the great majority of
our clients are understanding and patient, there are a number who feel that yelling at our staff
or bullying them will somehow magically create an open appointment time in a day that is al-
ready over-filled.

Everyone here at the Cat Clinic works hard everyday to care for you and your cats as if they
were our own. We have known many of you for years and feel you are a special part of our
hospital. We would do anything we can to help your pet and we often do, going above and
beyond and working long hours. We are human, though, and we are being stressed and af-
fected by everything that is happening just as much as you are. We can only see a certain
number of appointments in a day. We have families and lives that we need to take care of out-
side of the clinic as well. Please be patient and kind with us. It helps us be able to do our jobs
better.

Some points that may help with your appointment:

1. Because we are operating with curb-side service, communication with you regarding your
pets must be done by phone. Our phone lines are often busy because of this so we request
your patience if you cannot get through right away. It does not help to yell at the receptionists
when you do get to speak with them. It does not help if you bang on the door or refuse to step
away from the door when we need to open it. If your cat is being seen and you get a call from
a blocked number, please answer it as it is most likely one of us calling you from a backline or
our personal cell phone.

2. If possible, we ask you fill out paperwork ahead of time by visiting our website at
www.catclinicofgreensboro.com, printing off the necessary forms and bringing them with you.
This will save a lot of time at check-in.

3. When you are asked to set your cat’s carrier by the door, be assured they will only be there
a few seconds. Someone is coming right then to bring your cat inside. We ask that you please
step away from the door at least 6 feet so that we can open it safely. We also ask that you
make sure your cat’s carrier if securely closed when you bring them to the door.

4. We are making every effort to see your cat as quickly as possible. We are offering drop-off
appointments to help with scheduling. Each doctor works through the appointments as they
arrive and you will be called as soon as your pet is ready to go home. We may not be able to
give you an exact time. We understand that it may be stressful to you to leave your cat with us
so if you have elected to wait in your car, we again, are making every effort to see your cat in as
timely a manner as we can.

5. If it is getting late in the day and you are calling with an emergency, you will likely be referred
to one of the local after hours clinics to help get our kitty seen more quickly. This is not be-


http://www.catclinicofgreensboro.com

cause we do not care, it is simply because there are only so many hours in the day and we
cannot stay late everyday to see every appointment.

We look forward to the day when we can open our doors and see you all as we have done in
the past. However, it is likely that for the next few months, we will continue to operate in this
manner. COVID may affect how we can schedule appointments and how many clients we can
see in a day but it has not changed the care and dedication we put into treating each of your
pets. Please be kind and courteous when bringing your pets to see us. We all share the com-

mon goal of your pet’s well-being so please work with us to make this happen.
Sincerely,

Dr. Elizabeth Eilers and everyone at the Cat Clinic of Greensboro



